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INDIA 
 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters, 
 
  

 

The students at the School for Blind Children at Cooch 

Behar, India, were very happy, at last being able to return 

to the boarding school and physical lessons, meeting their 

teachers and classmates again, after the long pandemic 

lock-down. 

   Nine new students have started in the school this  

   semester. 
 

The new students learning, with the help of their 

fingers, to recognize the different letters of the Braille 

system. 

 One day the school organized a full day excursion to a  

 playing ground.  
 

 

Greetings from the SB Foundation 

and all of us board members,  
Arne, Elisabeth, Ivar, Lena, Roger 
 

 

 

Stiftelsen Brödet/the SB Foundation   
BG 900-4201, PG 90 04 20-1,  

Swish 1239004201 
Org.nr: 802401-2844, www.stiftelsenbrodet.se,  

e-mail: kontakt@stiftelsenbrodet.se 

Postal address: Stiftelsen Brödet, Att. L.Åkerlund,  

Grev Turegatan 64, SE-114 38 Stockholm Tel: +4670-2545233 
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